Parent and Family Weekend

Summary of Key Findings:

- Parking directions were not clear
- Too many structured activities during the weekend want more free time with student
- Reception on Friday too early because of traveling
- Better seats wanted at events (football game and Jim Gaffigan)
- Most common way parents found out about the event from the Parent & Family Newsletter
- Suggestion of an option for Friday of letting parents go to class with their students

Actions Taken:

- Better signage and plans for parking
- More flexibility in events
- Continue to advertise in newsletter and at move-in
- Change or discontinue Friday Reception (invite administrators to Tailgate on Saturday)